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Please support SB 703 which will expand access to existing legal services for 

immigrants and help people to change their immigration status. Many documented 

immigrants are eligible for lawful permanent residency or citizenship but cannot afford 

legal services or have difficulty navigating the system. This legislation could prevent 

thousands of people from deportation. As a sanctuary state since 1987, Oregon 

stands for the safety, dignity and human rights of all Oregonians. SB 703 is one way, 

among many, that we as Oregonians can honor this commitment and put our values 

into action.  


